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July 7, 1995

BY CERTIFIED MAIL

Earthlaw
C/O Jay Tutchton
University of Denver,
Foote Hall
7150 Montview Blvd.
Denver, CO 80220

Re:  FS-95-001 (Your submission I.D. #)

Dear Mr. Tutchton:

On July 5, 1995, the Secretariat for the Commission for Environmental Cooperation (CEC)
received by Federal Express your submission under Article 14 of the North American
Agreement on Environmental Cooperation. We will assume unless otherwise advised that all
notifications or other communications will be directed to the above-captioned address as the
representative of the organizations listed in the submission.

Enclosed for your information is a copy of the Draft Procedures for Submissions on
Enforcement Matters under Articles 14 and 15 of the North American Agreement on
Environmental Cooperation.  The Draft Procedures will be the subject of public consultations
conducted by the Joint Public Advisory Committee in late July and early August of this year.
You may obtain additional information on the consultations by writing to the JPAC at our
address in Montreal, Quebec, Canada.

We will be notifying you soon regarding the processing of  your submission.

Sincerely,
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Greg Block
Legal Division


